Office of Graham Brady @ 5 Inbox I Yesterday at 13:38 n
RE: Anthony Heaford urgent [ 1 October 2019 | oo
To: Heaford Anthony

Good afternoon Mr Heaford,

| can confirm from our records here that further to the receipt you have included in your email

below, that on the 25" March 2017 you met with Sir Graham at an advice bureau in Altrincham
where you provided Graham with a statement titled “A statement by Anthony C Heaford regarding
al Qaeda in Yemen 1997, detailing references to attacking the WTC with hijacked civilian airliners”.

Following this meeting Sir Graham then forwarded the correspondence provided to Dominic Grieve
MP, the then Chairman of the Intelligence and Security Committee, SIS and the US Embassy.

Yours sincerely,
I

Parliamentary Assistant to Sir Graham Brady MP
House of Commons | London | SW1A OAA



